
 

Important Information about 2011 Rates 
 
As we announced in March, 2011 marks the beginning of our participation in the 
JSTOR Current Scholarship Program. We believe that this partnership with 
JSTOR ensures that the content of our journals will remain accessible, 
discoverable and affordable for scholars and institutions around the world. 
  
As part of our participation in the Current Scholarship Program, we have 
migrated from our current FTE-based tier system to JSTOR’s community-based 
institutional classification structure. In addition, we have eliminated the basic 
access option for our titles so that all electronic subscriptions available through 
the CSP will be offered at the same, institution-wide access level as the JSTOR 
backfile collections. 
  
We have concurrently lowered many fees for institutional access for 2011. As a 
result, 24% of our institutional customers will see lower subscription rates for 
2011, and 33% will see increases of less than 5%. In addition, we are pleased to 
announce substantially deeper discounts for the Complete Chicago Package for 
2011. Through the CCP, institutions can license our entire portfolio of electronic 
journals at a 40% discount. The CCP rates for 2012 and 2013 have also been set, 
so that CCP subscribers can budget accordingly. 
  
Some customers, however, will see price increases for 2011—mainly institutions 
that currently subscribe to a number of titles at the basic access level. We 
encourage our institutional customers to review our 2011 rates and to contact us 
with any questions about their subscription options for 2011. 
  
You can reach The University of Chicago Press at  
subscriptions@press.uchicago.edu or (773) 753-3347, U.S. and Canada toll-free 
(877) 705-1878. 
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